Van: ,dr.

Verzonden: vrijdag 8 februari 2019 10:03

Aan: '

Onderwerp: RE: Governance glyfosate consortium_final_clean_Keml
Dear ,

Thanks for you amendments. | have prepared a new version, based on your amendments, amendments made by

and the discussion in Brussels.

I'll send it in a moment.

And | completely agree that it needs another commenting round. | will propose a few days for commenting, so that | can
send the really final version before the 14th of Febr.

Kind regards,

Van: [mailto @kemi.se]
Verzonden: vrijdag 8 februari 2019 08:46
Aan: ,dr.

Onderwerp: Governance glyfosate consortium_final_clean_Keml

Dear ,

It was really nice meeting you in person and | think we had a good meeting.

Please find attached my proposals for amendments. These have been made in the final version that you sent, so the
comments from is not included.

| think we need to allow for another commenting round of the version you will prepare.

Kind regards,





